
 
 

 

October 18, 2024 
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
RP051-24 

Provision of Engineering Design Services and Construction Document Development 
for Pedestrian Bridge over Pleasant Hill Road at the Intersection of Mall Boulevard and 
Pleasant Hill Road 
 
 
The above referenced solicitation has been cancelled in its entirety. The specifications 
will be revised, and the proposal will be re-solicited at a future date. 
 
 
 
We appreciate your interest in Gwinnett County and apologize for any inconvenience. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Michael Milstein 
Purchasing Associate II 
 
 
c:  Erica Brizzee, Deputy Director 
 Michelle Arnold, Division Director 
 Yulian Kebede, Engineer IV 

Holly Cafferata, Purchasing Director 
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